DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRBs0104/P1dn
FROM THE RCT:jld:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

August 24, 2009

Elise Nelson:

This preliminary draft corresponds to the 5th item from your message dated August
20. 1 was unsure whether the intent was to retain the provisions from the bill about
the position of a board member becoming vacant at the end of his or her term. If that
is not wanted, please let me know. Also, if the draft is OK, please let me know and |
will put it into introducible form.

Rebecca C. Tradewell

Managing Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—7290

E-mail: becky.tradewell@legis.wisconsin.gov



